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Missionary Prayer Letter
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To: Seth Thompson <mrsetht@gmail.com>

From: Nate wright [mailto: nswrightuganda2@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2016 6:14 AM

To: Nate wright

Subject: June Email Update for the Wrights

Dear Praying Friends,
Rebel attacks in Gulu

| want to thank everyone who has ever prayed for our safety in Uganda, or the safety of any other missionary. God
hears those prayers. Sunday (June 12) evening around 9, we started hearing popping noises around our neighborhood. |
thought they were fireworks. They sounded very familiar to lighting off an entire pack of Black Cat firecrackers. However,
they turned out to be automatic weapons firing, with return fire. Thankfully, we quickly discovered the truth and moved
the children to safer sleeping arrangements. . . meanwhile, Sara and | spent an hour sitting on the floor of our hallway,
wondering what was happening.

As far as | can tell, (and information is sketchy at best) the shooting was from a start up rebel group trying to
overthrow the government. They stole around 20 guns a month ago from an army barracks, and were using those guns
to attack the police station in Gulu. apparently, the police had arrested one of the rebel leaders, and they were trying to
free him. However, the prisoner was not in the police station at that time. | am told that 1 soldier died in the gun fire.

That means that the shooting was about a half mile away. Thankfully, most of our children slept right through it.

Radio Ministry

| want to let you know of a new ministry opportunity for us in Gulu. It looks like God is opening up the door for us to
have a radio ministry, complete with studio, and a 120 ft tower (somewhere on the church land). The radio tower and
equipment are being given from another station in Uganda. This shift to Gulu is part of a restructuring of the BIMI radio
stations in Northern Uganda in order to maximize the effectiveness.

Of course, this will allow us to preach the Gospel to almost the entire tribe we are working with, and to the regions
beyond. And will greatly help in our goal of starting thousands of churches all across Northern Uganda.

Please pray for three things
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1. Approval from the Uganda Communications office for the transition.
2. Proper personnel to run the station (men/women from our church).
3. Finances to get everything up and running.

Rough estimates include

$700 for transporting and erecting the tower in Gulu

$500 for remodeling a room in the church to be a studio.

$6,000 for a new transmitter.

$2,000 band pass filter

Help me name the station! our church is Grace Baptist Church. | would like the name of the station to
contain the word "Grace". Any ideas?

Thanks for praying,

Yours for souls in Uganda,

Nate, Sara, Andrew, Joseph, Susanna, Caleb, and Daniel Wright!



